
The Queen's Platinum Jubilee
We will be celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee on Friday
27th May - Children are invited to come to school in any
combination of red, white and blue.
The children will be eating a selection of home-made sandwiches,
a sausage roll, vegetable sticks, a bag of crisps and a home-
made scone with fresh cream and jam. 
This will be at lunchtime and will replace the normal school menu.
ALL the children will be taking part in this celebration. If your child
usually has a home packed lunch and would like to have the
school's Special Celebration Lunch on this day please email the
office and pay for a school dinner in the usual way on ParentPay.
The deadline for ordering this lunch is Friday 13th May. 

Platinum Pudding Competition
Children are invited to create a pudding / cake or biscuits fit for
royalty. It should be joyful and celebratory and make people
smile. Please bring to school on the morning of Friday 27th May.
Parents are invited to come to view and judge the entrants from
14:00, prior to a cake sale on the playground after school.
Please clearly label cakes with name, class and ingredients. 

Royal Portrait Gallery
Children are invited to produce a portrait of the Queen from any
period of her life. These will be exhibited in school during the
last week of school. There will be a prize for each year group.
Please bring into school by Wednesday 25th May. 



St Andrew’s are inviting children from school to enter an arrangement for the upcoming
flower festival between 16th and 19th June. The theme is ‘The Queen’s Garden’. This
could be an arrangement of flowers or you could create a garden in a box like the
examples here.

Royal Flower Festival


